Annual Conference - A Request to all Branches

Replied 23/12.

From Jean Kennedy of the Manawatu Home Birth Association

We feel it would be invaluable if all branches could contribute to us, well in advance of next year's national conference (which we are hosting), an itinerary of what you feel is needed on the national level to link all autonomous home birth branches now that we are disincorporated.

We wish to collate all the ideas into some workable form to be decided upon at National Conference. We do have some ideas from the last National Conference such as a national PO Box, National Newsletter, and the need for a strong network between branches for support and to share information.

We are well aware that this issue needs to be discussed by each group individually and the chance given to have everyone's ideas heard.

[Editor's note] So... you other branches, how about raising the topic at your next meeting and sending information to

Jean Kennedy, Roots St East Feilding

All you locals... think on it and have a say at the next meeting.

more time for discussion between branches.

ho workshops. - unless HB related ic immunication coord authors nation when branches taking over newsletters.

he also need confirmation of dates.